
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: HP - Grant Services <hpgrantservices@rotary.org> 
To: errol.morrison@uwimona.edu.jm; supoore@aol.com 
Cc: rewgrant@attglobal.net; dchong@wtjam.net; srimer@earthlink.net; dan@genslergroup.com; 
Kirsten Gasper <Kirsten.Gasper@rotary.org> 
Sent: Mon, 5 May 2008 8:26 am 
Subject: DTC - Matching Grant #59430 - Closure 

Dear Rotarians Morrison and Thorning,  
   
Thank you for submitting the final report regarding Matching Grant #59430, to help provide 
computers and related equipment and furnishings; educational and medical supplies for the 
Education Centre and Clinic at the Church of St. Theresa in Kingston, Jamaica. Your 
cooperation in fulfilling this requirement is greatly appreciated. As all required information has 
been included, the Foundation will mark the file as closed.  
Sincerely,  
   
Kirsten Gasper 
Grant Coordinator 
Humanitarian Grants Staff 
Phone: (847) 866-4496 
Fax: (847) 866-9759 
E-mail: kirsten.gasper@rotary.org  
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